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I N T R O D U C T I O N S 

Welcome to the first Careers Newsletter for 2019! 
You can expect updates, opportunities, and information relating to 
various career paths and programmes that may of interest to you. 

MRS NARAYAN 

As Head of Department for Careers, Mrs 
Narayan is a wealth of knowledge. She is 
also a Chemsitry teacher with a vast science 
background and the current Across Schools 
Lead for Kahui Ako.

She is based at the Botany Campus in the 
main office block and can be contacted for an 
appointment through the office or directly at 
chhaya.narayan@elim.school.nz

MRS MACKENZIE

Mrs Mackenzie has recently joined the college 
with a communications background assisting 
Mrs Narayan in the Careers Department, 
coordinating the Gateway Programme and is the 
Communications Administrator. 

She is based mainly at the Botany Campus but 
also spends time at the Mt Albert Campus. You 
can contact her at: 
sofia.mackenzie@elim.school.nz



WINTER SPORTS COMPANY
Winter Sports Company are currently recruiting 
interns for the 2019/20 season.

A ski or snowboard internship trains students 
to be a level 1 instructor and then have a 
guaranteed job as an instructor for the winter. 
Applicants do not need previous instructor 
experience to apply.

Gap Year & Career Options

Winter Sports Company are a gap year provider 
specialising in developing student’s skills and 
confidence. All courses give students the 
opportunity to gain valuable qualifications whilst 
enjoying their year out. For more information 
about gap year courses and internships please 
visit our website:   www.wintersportscompany.
com

Upon completion of a course or internship, 
students can spend the remainder of their gap 
year instructing in resorts around the world 
including Australia, Canada, New Zealand and 
Europe. 



SAE Creative Media Institute

We have introduced several new qualifications and also a new program 
for high school students to get exposure to industry equipment and 
professionals.

The qualifications that we now offer are:

Music:
- Bachelor of Music Production 
- Diploma in Electronic Music Production

Audio:
- Bachelor of Audio Production 
- Diploma in Audio Production 

Screen:
- Bachelor of Screen Production 
- Diploma in Screen Production

Secondly, if there are any students interested in the industry, but unsure if 
they want to take the leap just yet, we’ve introduced our Schools Initiative 
Programme. Where we host various workshops for high school students, 
both on and off campus.
This is a great way for students to get a feel for the industry and ask our 
experts questions.

For more information you can contact either of the Careers team or email 
SAE directly at: schools@sae.edu



Lattitude Global Volunteering is an international youth development organisa-
tion, providing Gap Year and International Volunteering placements for young 
New Zealanders aged 17-25.
 
We are about to embark on a series of information nights in Auckland. These 
are a great opportunity for any of your students, in particular those in year 
13, to come along and find out more information about the international trav-
el/work experience opportunities available to them. They are more than wel-
come to bring their parents/guardians etc.
 
All our Info Nights nationwide can be viewed here:
https://lattitude.org.nz/useful-info/attend-info-night/
 
It is important to note that our Priority Application closing date for 2020 gap 
year opportunities is:
 
 Monday 29th April 2019
 
Applying before this date will give applicants priority selection in their coun-
try of choice. Many of our destination countries, in particular the UK/Ireland, 
Canada and Project Asia do reach capacity every year, and applying early will 
ensure they avoid disappointment. We DO accept late applications after this 
date, however, positions are subject to availability.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or require 
additional information. You will also find lots of information, including videos, 
our latest brochure and application form on our website www.lattitude.org.nz.



Tēnā koe,

The practice of design has dramatically evolved in response to emerging technologies and the 
growing need for industries to respond to a rapidly changing world. Across all business sectors, 
employers seek designers who can create solutions to complex problems – through creative mak-
ing, entrepreneurial thinking and consideration of all potential outcomes. There’s a wealth of op-
portunity for skilled designers in business, health, science, art, entertainment, manufacturing and 
other industries.

In 2020, we introduce a Bachelor of Design with 11 undergraduate conjoint options.

In 2019, we are hosting events for students to experience first-hand how contemporary design 
can influence across sectors. Likewise, how different fields of study can influence design. All 
events are at our Auckland City Campus.

Student group workshop, Wednesday 15 May, 10am – 2.30pm

We invite teachers of all disciplines to accompany their interested Year 12 and 13 students and 
experience what life as a Design student will be like. You and your students will work alongside 
University staff and students to generate creative solutions to real world problems.

Key workshop activities include:

·        working collaboratively in interdisciplinary groups
·        processes for identifying innovative, meaningful design opportunities
·        concept development exercises
·        tools for proto-typing
·        critical debate

Teachers please register your student groups by 29 April at: https://www.forms.auckland.ac.nz/
en/public/creative-arts-and-industries/design-programme-student-workshop-form.html

Open Day, Saturday 31 August, 9am – 3.30pm

This annual event includes short information sessions about all undergraduate programmes availa-
ble at the University.



I am pleased to inform you of an Engineering Machining Apprenticeship that 
has become available in our business.
 
I would love this opportunity to go to a local youth, Please share this with any 
students you think would suit a career in the engineering field.
 
Please find the link to the ad below:

https://www.trademe.co.nz/jobs/engineering/mechanical/listing-1974134812.
htm?rsqid=cfe4c9cae0f1461eb4eee89d9e016e3b

Contact details: 
M (027) 5888 590
P (09) 273 5162
nathaniel@globalplastics.co.nz

Apprentice Opportunity

If you have any questions at all dont hestitae to come and see Mrs MacKenzie


